
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk 
Tuesday, August 3, 2021 9:34 AM 
'hrashes@extenetsystems.com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/3/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08648-2021 

Subject: Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID = 27324) 

Good morning, 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk (CLK) and has not been 
accepted as an e-filing. Please note that the Commission is unable to automatically add persons to future new 
dockets. All documents in any dockets which are open before the Commission are available for viewing and 
printing from the PSC website: http://www.floridapsc.com/Home/ and navigating to Clerk's Office and 
choosing Dockets. 

If you would like to be included as an interested person in any open dockets, you will need to provide specific 
docket numbers. As an interested person you would receive all notices for hearing, prehearing, proposed 
agency action orders, final orders, and notices of Commission conferences. If you wish to receive notices of 
hearings, workshops, or rulemaking, we can put you on the list to receive those types of notifications, but note 
that you will received "ALL" notices for all rules in the specific industry that you specify. i.e. Electric and gas, 
water and wastewater, and telecommunications. 

In order to ensure that your information is handled efficiently and accurately, please forward requests to be 
added as interested persons in any currently open dockets, to clerk@psc.state.fl.us rather than through thee­
filing web page which is for official filings. 

I hope you find this information helpful. If you have any further questions, please call CLK at (850) 413-6770 
or by email at clerk@psc.state.fl.us. 

Vorotliy Menasco 
Office of Commission C{erk 
:f{orid"a 'Puhfic Service Commission 
2540 Sfiumard" Oak 'B{vcl 
Ta{{afiassee, :Fforid"a 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6770 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 
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